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As a U.S. and Oregon voter and tax payer, I oppose any new taxes including a tire 

tax. As a low income family, we cannot afford any taxes at all, and a tire tax is a way 

for the State of Oregon to fund projects that don’t make sense to Oregon citizens. 

The price of tires has already doubled since Covid. Stay out of our pocketbooks and 

work on issues like crime, deporting illegals, and cleaning up our forest floors to 

prevent forest fires. 

Julia Ingram 

Shedd, OR 97377 


